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September 8, 2017
Hi!  The kinders have had an awesome start to the school year!(  I am looking forward to a wonderful year!

I would like to take this time to share some information about myself with you.  My name is Tricia Ehmke (pronounced M key). I am married to Rob and we live in Ashwaubenon.  We have a daughter, Haley, who is 15 years old and in 10th grade and a son, Caden, who is 12 years old and in 7th grade.  This is my 22nd year teaching kindergarten in the Howard-Suamico School District. (I can’t believe it has been that long!)  I look forward to the many joys my kinders will bring to me this year!

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  My number at school is 662-9827. My email address is tricehmk@hssd.k12.wi.us.  I will check my email periodically throughout the day.    

Important information:

1. If your child usually rides the bus, but you will be picking him/her up from school, please send a note or call the office to let me know.  I will ask the children for any notes they may have each day.  If your child does not have a pick-up note or the office is not notified, he/she will be sent home on the bus.

2. Birthday treats are welcome.  We currently have 19 kinders.  We will celebrate summer birthdays towards the end of the school year. 

3. Throughout the year I will be sending home book club orders.  If you would like to order any books, you will be able to place an order online using the code provided on the order form. Otherwise you can fill out the paper order form and return it to school with a check made out to Scholasic Book Clubs by the date that is stamped on the order form.  Please send a check since I cannot send cash through the mail.  

4. Please send a pack of napkins to school with your child as soon as possible.  We will use the napkins during our snack times.  

5. On Fridays I will send home a newsletter that will update you on what we did in our classroom that week and what will be coming up the next week.  It will also include important information that I need to share with you.  Please read the newsletter so you can stay up-to-date with our busy classroom!

6. Please help your child remember to bring his/her folder to school everyday.  The kinders will put all take-home information in their folders so everything arrives home safely.
7. Please follow us onTwitter! “@mrsehmke”
     Have a great weekend!!




                                                                 Mrs. Ehmke (
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